
 

RE : Swee Hong Got Talent 2013 
 

 
  
On 13 December 2013, Swee Hong Limited staff and management team had a get-together to 
celebrate Christmas and the end of year 2013. 

It was a night where laughters, fun and singing filled the air. This event also served as a way to let 
people from all the different sites come together, let loose for the night and bond. To spice things up, 
team-bonding games were also played to aid the staff to get to know each other better. 

The event was a success as everyone went home with a smile plastered on their happy faces, and 
majority with prizes from the Lucky Draw tucked in their hands. It was definitely the best way to end 
the fruitful year of 2013. With such positive feelings, we can joyfully welcome the new year of 2014 
with a refreshed mind and soul. 

 


